

CUMBERWORTH FIRST SCHOOL Newsletter 29th April 2022

Welcome

It was lovely to see so many of you in school at our recent Easter Assemblies and also for our Parents' Evenings this week. Today we look forward to welcoming visitors back to our Stars' Assembly and hope to see as many of you as possible over the coming weeks. Please note there is no Stars' Assembly next week due to the Robinwood visit for Years 4 and 5.

Reminder: we are closed on Mon 2nd & Tues 3rd May

Head Teacher's Award
This week the award goes to Georgia. Well done Georgia!



If you think a child or young person in Kirklees is experiencing abuse or neglect please contact: Children's Social Care – Duty and Advice Team: 01484 456848

For more information about safeguarding children visit: www.kirkleessafeguardingchildren.co.uk